Business Managers Report for August 2025

Members available for work: Plumbers-5, Fitters-10, Apprentices-18, HVAC-1
Members Traveled Out- 37

The month of July we had 107 call outs, | attended the Southwest pipe trades conference this
past month, the main discussion was about future industrial work coming to Texas. 31 industrial
projects expected to hit this year and into the next year in our jurisdiction, totaling 4 billion dollars’
worth of work. We will continue to grow our local so that we can provide all manpower that will be

needed and use this opportunity to gain market share.

Quanta Services has completed the acquisition of Dynamic Systems (DSI), DSI will remain as DSI
and continue with its values and culture in place. This acquisition allows Quanta to enter the market
with already an opportunity to grow its market share quicker than starting from scratch. We welcome

and look forward to working with Quanta Services as they continue to serve their customers.

We had a special call meeting on July 2" our members voted and passed the 3-year proposed
contract which brought local 142 members a 17% pay increase as well as a 5% increase for all
apprentices. Thank you to everyone who came out to vote.

There is a new feature added to the website, you are now available to sign up for med gas &
plumbing continuing Ed. on the www.local142 website, you can still call the training department as

well to sign up for continuing ed.

Fraternally,

Trine Baltagar

Business Manager
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